Livingston, Margaret

From: Schar, Reid J. <RSchar@jenner.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 6:56 PM

To: MLivingston@hds.ilga.gov; dpersico@bhrs.ilga.gov
Subject: RE: House Special Investigating Committee Il

Margaret and Derek,

On behalf of ComEd | acknowledge receipt of your letter and confirm that a representative will appear as
requested on Tuesday.

Reid

From: Livingston, Margaret <MLivingston@hds.ilga.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 3:13 PM

To: Schar, Reid J. <RSchar@jenner.com>

Cc: Rep. Welch <cwelch@ancelglink.com>; tom@tomdemmer.com; Persico, Derek <dpersico@hrs.ilga.gov>
Subject: House Special investigating Committee I

External Email — Exercise Caution

Attached please find a letter from the Chair of the Special Investigating Committee Il of the illinois House of
Representatives.

Please be advised the same will be mailed via certified mail to your office.

Do not hesitate to reach out if you have questions.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Margaret Livingston
Counsel to the Special Investigating Committee I

Reid J. Schar

Jenner & Block LLP
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